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Diary Dates   
 

Half term  
School finishes Friday 12th 

Feb at 3:20pm 

Miss Yapp’s thought of the week 
 

Well what a week this has been!  The snow at the beginning of the week was beautiful.   
I wonder how many of you made a snowman?   

The children have worked hard, both in school and at home.  It has been lovely to see so 
many of the children who are currently learning at home on the daily Zoom calls.   

I just want to take this opportunity to say thank you to all of our families - both for 
your support with home learning and for continuing to follow our social distancing 

measures when you are on site.   

Don’t forget to follow us on 
Twitter and tweet us your 
fantastic home learning! 

@MasefieldCP  

The EYFS children got 
wrapped up and had so much 

fun playing outside in the 
snow with the 
sledges earlier 

this week. 

Online payments 
 

We have recently changed 
our online payment system 
for dinner money, snack 

and club payments. 
 

If you would like to be set 
up on this, or are having 
trouble logging in please 

contact the school office. 

Remembrance Day 2020 
 

Some positive news for this weeks  
newsletter! 

In the weeks leading up to Remembrance 
Sunday 2020 we sold various poppy          

merchandise to help raise money for the 
Royal British Legion.  

Altogether Masefield managed to raise 
£334.31! 

 
This makes ours the third highest school 
donation in the Little Lever, Farnworth 

and Kearsley area! 
 

An amazing effort from the 
 Masefield family as always. 

Thank you! 

Even Miss Livesey got a turn! 

Knowledge day 
 

Today the key worker children have been       
reflecting on their learning from last half 

term.  
They revisited their previous topics in RE, Art, 

Science and History.  
They created presentations about what they 
had learnt which they delivered to the class. 
It was lovely to see what the children could 

remember from their previous topics and also 
how well they worked together in groups. 


